From: Coffey, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 1:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Department of Law 

The Corporation Counsel met with a group of jurists from Ukraine and accepted two Ukrainian folk items as gifts on behalf of Law. We will put them both on display here in the offices.


Best regards,

LAURA COFFEY

Administrative Assistant to the Corporation Counsel • City of Chicago Department of Law

